
8 February 2023 

Transition to Year 7 and NAPLAN Assessment 

Dear parents and carers of students in Yr 7 and 9, 

Yr 7 students will participate in the 

• Transition to Year 7 assessment between 6 February and 6 April 2023. There is
a reading and numeracy component.

• NAPLAN between 15 and 27 March 2023. There is a literacy and numeracy
assessment with 4 parts – reading, writing, conventions of language and
numeracy.

• Both assessments will provide data to assist teachers to identify students who may
require additional support in developing their literacy and numeracy skills and
abilities.

Yr 9 students will participate in 

• NAPLAN in between 15 and 27 March 2023. There is a literacy and numeracy
assessment with 4 parts – reading, writing, conventions of language and
numeracy.

• This assessment will provide data to assist teachers to identify students who may
require additional support in developing their literacy and numeracy skills and
abilities.

If you have any questions, please contact Jane Walker – Learning and Support Teacher. 

Thank you. 

Jane Walker 

Learning and Support Teacher 
Kempsey High School 
Ph. 6562 6166 

Kempsey 
High 
School 

PO Box 3268 
Broughton Street 
West Kempsey, N.S.W. 2440 
Telephone: 02 65626166 FAX: 02 65628570 
Email Address: kempsey-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

mailto:kempsey-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

